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The day of Open doors in the branch
On November 27, Karshi branch of TIIAME hosted an Open Door day.  On the Open Door day, a group of
high school students led by a group of teachers from the 25th secondary school and the 55th secondary
school of Karshi district visited our branch. The Head of the Department for Youth Affairs, Spirituality and
Enlightenment B.M. Ruzikulov welcomed students and told them about the conditions created at the
branch.
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